
PPP-B-640
CANCELLATION
October 25, 1994

FEDEFUILSPECIFICATION

BOXES , FIBERBOARD, CORRUGATED, TRIPLE WALL

This cancellation is approved by the Commissioner, Federal
Supply Service, General Services Administration.

Federal Specification PPP-B-640D, dated July 29, 1966 is hereby canceled, and
replaced with ASTM D5168, Standard Practice for Fabrication and Closure of
Triple Wall Corrugated Fiberboard Containers.
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